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Dear Parent or Carer 

Key Stage 4 Information Evening Thursday 22nd September 2022 

We would like to invite you and your son/daughter to attend a Key Stage 4 Information 
Evening on Thursday 22nd September between 5.30pm and 6.30pm. During the 
Information Evening staff will provide key information about the students learning journey 
and how you can effectively support your child with their GCSE study at home.  

The evening will cover key areas such as: 

• Communicating with parents to ensure that your child makes the necessary progress 
to be successful in his/her courses 

• Revision strategies and support materials, as appropriate, for core subject areas 
• Details on how Notre Dame Catholic College can work in partnership with 

parents/carers to ensure the best outcomes for your child 
• Information regarding key dates during this academic year 

We would very much appreciate your attendance at this event, and your ongoing support in 
ensuring your child fully understands the importance of the coming months and applies their 
full attention to examination preparation both in school and at home. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A M Costello 
Deputy Headteacher 
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                Headteacher: Mr Peter Duffy BA(Hons) NPQH 
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